Volume 2, Issue 11 + Grant Park Neighbors is a special project of Ante Meridiem, Inc., a 501(c)3 CA Non-Profit Corporation + November 2020



Adopt-A-Park Day Renewal

The Grant Park Adopt-A-Park agreement was unanimously approved by the City's Parks Commission. GPN will continue to host park workdays for 2021 and look forward another year supporting the Parks & Recreation Department. Special thanks to our loyal participants from our past Adopt-A-Park days who have helped make this continued partnership a success.

GPN T-Shirts for Holiday Sale!

Want to support Grant Park Neighbors?

Order a shirt to wear around the 'hood or as a holiday gift! GPN T-Shirts will be available by December 1; watch your email for details on price delivery options.



GPN would like to welcome Santa Cruz County's newly elected 1st District supervisor, Manu Koenig. Manu visited a GPN meeting in the park back in October 20, 2019. As we look forward to working with Manu, we do have to recognize out-going John Leopold, who was a major advocate for GPN in terms of directing Downtown Streets Team services in the local neighborhood. Leopold also volunteered with GPN for an Adopt-a-Park event on September 14, 2019. Welcome Manu and our warmest wishes to John! GPN's neighborhood is also represented by County Supervisor Bruce McPherson.



Join GPN and our emailing list by contacting grantpark95060@gmail.com for more Information, details for events, news, and volunteering.



Vision Statement

Grant Park Neighbors will work with the Parks and Recreation Department, Santa Cruz City and County to promote a safe and welcoming environment for neighbors and the community to gather for recreational, leisurely, and family activities, and to enjoy the beauty of the park.

Zoom-in-the-Park

Due to Santa Cruz moving back to the purple tier, in-person meetings at the park are cancelled. We will have our final Zoom-in-the-Park meeting for 2020 on Dec. 18th at 10am. Check your emails for details on how to access the Zoom meeting or email

grantpark95060@gmail.com

if you have any questions/concerns.

Pancake Breakfast

The Market Street Senior Center is their next Pancake Breakfast on Sunday, Nov. 22, 2020 from 8:30am-11:00am.

You will be able to order and pick -up at the door. Facemasks are required for service! If you have any questions feel free to call (831) 423-6640.